
 
Autumn Term Parents’ Evening 

 
The parent-teacher meetings will take place via video call this year on the following 
dates all at 3:30-5pm:  
 

● Tuesday 10th November 
● Thursday 12th November 
● Tuesday 17th November 

 
The booking system is the one we have previously used so this should be familiar to 
most of you. The difference is that it will generate a video link for your appointment. 
To book your appointment slot, please visit 
https://stbarnabasyork.schoolcloud.co.uk/​. 
 
Bookings will open at 4pm​ on Thursday 22​nd​ October and will close at 12 noon 
on Friday 6th November.  
 
If you have problems booking an appointment, please contact Mrs Galley in the 
office. 
 
We are hoping that the vast majority of parents will be able to attend via video call. 
To do this, you will need a smartphone or tablet (with broadband or enough data) or 
a laptop/ computer with a webcam. If you do not have this technology, teachers will 
be happy to arrange a phone appointment with you on a different day.  
 
You can find full instructions for attending your video call appointment ​here​. 
 

https://stbarnabasyork.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Video-Appointments_-Parents-How-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call-SchoolCloud-Parents-Evening.pdf

